
Dear Colleagues, 
 
QCC is a self-governed institution.  As such, we have a voice in important decisions. We invite you to 
participate in shared governance by applying to serve as a Faculty Member-at-Large Representative to 
the Academic Senate. 
 
The Academic Senate meets once a month on Tuesday afternoon at 3 pm in M-136 during the 
semester.   Senators are expected to attend meetings. 
 
This year, thirteen (13) Faculty Members-at-Large positions are to be filled.  The senators whose terms 
are expiring are: 
 

Shele Bannon, Business 
Barbara Blake-Campbell, Nursing 
Anne Marie Bourbon, Foreign Languages 
Regina Polizzotto-Cardaci, Nursing 
Michael  Cesarano, Speech & Theatre 
JoAnne Chiung Chang, Music 
Chong Jue, Biology 
Maan (Jenny) Lin, Foreign Languages 
Philip Pecorino, Social Sciences 
Jane Poulsen, Social Sciences 
Edward Volchok, Business 
Patrick Wallach, Math & CS 
Paul Weiss, Health Phys Ed. & Dance 

 
Please consider running for these important positions. 
 
In accordance with Senate Bylaws Article I, Section 2, an election must be held to fill these positions.  
The Process has two phases: nomination and election.  To become a nominee for election as Faculty 
Member-at-Large Representative to the Academic Senate, a candidate must submit a petition to the 
Committee on Committees by 5:00PM, March 8, 2012. 
 
Please find attached the nominating petition for the Academic Senate with instructions and eligibility 
criteria. 
 
It is the responsibility of the applicant to ensure on-time delivery of the nomination petition via 
interoffice mail.  Petitions received after the deadline cannot be considered. 
 
With best regards, 
 
Galatia (Tina) Iakovou 
Chairperson, Committee on Committees 
 


